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EDGAR EMIL LACH
B.Sc., M.Sc. (Civil), P.Eng.

Ed Lack became registered with this Association on April 12, 1961, after transferring his membership from the
Ontario Association. He has been registered continuously as a member ofAPEMfor 35 years.

Ed has served on seven committees for an aggregate of 33 years of service. He served on the "Bulletin
Committee " (now the Publication Committee) for three years, the Canadian Council of Professional Engineers

Affairs Committee for one year, the Legislation Committee continuously for 79 years (including four years as
Chair), the University Liaison Committee for one year, the Awards Committee for five years (including two years
as Chair), and four years with the Research and Development Committee (including two years as Chair).

In recognition for his many years of valuable and dedicated service to the Association, the Outstanding Service
Award is conferred upon Ed Lack.
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Cathy L. Stewart, P.Eng
President

Dave A. Ennis, P. Eng.
Registrar


